# Local 344

# UNITED ASSOCIATION OF JOURNEYMEN AND APPRENTICES OF THE PLUMBING AND PIPE FITTING INDUSTRY

GARY CARTWRIGHT
Business Manager

4335 SOUTHWEST 44th OKLAHOMA CITY, OK 73119 (405) 682-4571 FAX (405) 682-1327

June 2025

To All Members of Plumbers & Pipefitters Local 344

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

#### **Member Deaths**

Brother *Gary L. Brown*, Membership Number 1045967, died 5/9/2025. He was a Retired Journeyman Plumber.

Brother *Steve D. Ritter*, Membership Number 883276, died 6/7/2025. He was a Retired Life-Member Journeyman Plumber.

## Union Election Results

Congratulations to the following who were elected to the respective offices June 7, 2025

Business Manager	President
James Clouse	Jeremiah Chism
Executive Board	Finance Committee
Clayton Breeden	Randal Breeden
Orlando Navarro	Shelby Seabourn
Omar Rodriguez	Kris Blundell
Genty Vogt	

To: All H&W Eligible Participants (Active and Retirees)

#### Personal Health Assessment

Saturday, July 12, 2025 from 7:00 am to 11:00 am – Deadline to Schedule is July 10th Saturday, October 11, 2025 from 7:00 am to 11:00 am – Deadline to Schedule is October 9th Saturday, December 6, 2025 from 7:00am to 11:00 am – Deadline to schedule is December 4th

- 1) Schedule your July appointment online on or after June 12th at: https://book.appointment-plus.com/cjj9s1c2/ or call 1-844-474-2633 no walk in appointments will be taken.
- After scheduling your appointment, you will can go online and create a password and take the
  assessment at www.mypicmed.com. Paper forms will be available on the day of the health
  assessments.

**Continued On Back** 





### The Personal Health Assessments will be held at: The Union Hall Meeting Room 4335 SW 44th Street

You MUST either schedule your Personal Health Assessment online or call 1-844-474-2633

\*\*Appointment times will open 1 month prior to the scheduled date of the blood draw. Example: The appointments for the heath assessment on July 12 will open on June 12, 2025. \*\*\*

You can always access our previous newsletters at pp344.com Membership News Tab.

It's been an Honor and Privilege to serve as your Business Manager. I could not say enough about our membership and the unwavering support that I received in this office. I truly believe Local 344 to be the strongest workforce in Oklahoma. As I join the ranks of retirement at the end of June, I look forward to seeing everyone at our Local functions and meetings.

Thank you.

Fraternally,

Gary Cartwright

**Business Manager** 

GC/dw opeiu38! afl-cio